Ewert,Charles

From: Jill Jacobson [jillnpc@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, December 01, 2017 12:20 PM
To: Ewert,Charles

Subject: PRUD Ordinance amendment

Hi Charlie,

Based on the comments of the Ogden Valley Planning Commission | feel | can address the concerns raised by proposing
an alternative by increasing the acreage in my application to a minimum of 100 acres with an increase in the Open Space
requirement from 80% to 90% of the land in the project. This complies with the intention to encourage Open Space and
meets the concerns of the Planning Commission by making this application more selective.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you,

Jill Jacobson
435-513-0908



